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1 All Campus 
Admin 

No Yes ParentMail Upgrade 
 
From tomorrow we will be upgrading to PMX – ParentMail’s latest platform.   
 
Please bear with us in case we have any issues in sending out communications. 
 
Registering with ParentMail is very easy. Over the next few days you will be sent 
an email from ParentMail. When you receive this please follow the instructions in 
the message. 
 
Once registered, if you have an Android or Apple smartphone, we would highly 
recommend you download the ParentMail App for the best user experience. To 
do this, simply search for “ParentMail” in your App store.  
 
Please be assured that ParentMail is registered with the Information 
Commissioner and guarantees that all information you provide will be kept 
private and will not be passed on to any other organisation. 
 
If you need any additional information or assistance, please visit the help site: 
www.parentmail.co.uk/help/parenthelp/  or if you have not received any contact 
from ParentMail within 7days please contact Naomi in the school office. 
 
 

 

Parent Mail 

This communication includes specific school information that is important and should be distributed 
today. Please take the time to check this carefully and see if anything applies to your child. We will not 

normally send more than one parent mail a day. 

http://www.parentmail.co.uk/help/parenthelp/


2 All Campus 
Admin 

No No Challah 
 
For those that have not already ordered Challah for this Friday 26th January 
please use the following link. Please make sure you order by 1:00pm on 
Wednesday. 
 
https://form.responster.com/Wz0GPU 
 
Every challah bought provides 80p for the PTA which is passed on as funds to 
spend on our pupils, so thank you for your continuing support.  
 

 

https://form.responster.com/Wz0GPU

